Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 3:23 PM
To: 'Rebekah Westrup'
Subject: RO445 Extension Approval
Rebekah,
Your request for an extension until October 30, 2012 to prepare an SCM and an FSCPA is approved.
Regards,
Barb Jakub

From: Rebekah Westrup [mailto:rebekah.westrup@cardno.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 11:02 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Here's our link to what we would like to see when comparing a site to the LTCP

Barb:

We are reworking the report into an Updated Site Conceptual Model and FSCAP. We would like an extension to October
30, 2012, for submission of the document.

Rebekah A. Westrup

Phone (+1) 707-766-2000 Fax (+1) 707-789-0414 Mobile (+1) 707-338-8555
Address 601 North McDowell Blvd., Petaluma, CA 94954-2312 USA
Email rebekah.westrup@cardno.com Web www.cardno.com www.cardnoeri.com

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 2:36 PM

To: Rebekah Westrup

Subject: Here's our link to what we would like to see when comparing a site to the LTCP

It might be helpful in developing your SCM. Also, | was thinking that since you had such a small radius of influence
perhaps a trench in the area with the high soil vapor concentrations would work better than individual vertical wells.
Just a thought. Hopefully, your SCM will help define where the problem is.

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/LTCP _ACEH Required%20Information 2012-08-07.pdf

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp




